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Mr. Marty Eckles 
Plant Manager 
Bio-Lab, Inc. 
1735 Dogwood Drive 
Conyers, GA 30207 

Dear Mr. Eckles: 

.. ,<JJ 
~£parim£ni of ~atural ~£sourr£s 

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION DIVISION 

270 WASHINGTON STREET. S W 

ATLANTA. GEORGIA 30334 
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Certified Mail 
Returned Receipt Requested 

Re: Iss inspection of Bio-Lab, 
Inc. plant on 3-29-83 
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Please reference the inspection of the above plant by Mr. George Morris 

of the Industrial and Hazardous Waste Management Program to determine the 
compliance status with Georgias' Rules for Hazardous Waste Management, 
Sections 391-3-11-.05. Financial Responsibility and 391-3-11-.10. Standards 
for owners and operators of Hazardous Waste Treatment, Storage, & Di_sposal 
Faciltities. Violations noted during the inspections were discussed with you 
and Mr. Alan C. Summer, Regulatory Manager and a notice of violation letter 
has been prepared. 

~ 
During the plant inspection, it was determined that your plant does not 

regularly generate a regulated hazardous waste stream and you could possibly 
withdraw your part A application for a Hazardous Waste permit and request 
classification as a generator or small quantity generator. Since this 
decision is pending, we will hold in abeyance, for 30 days from your receipt 
of this letter, any further actions on the Notice of Violation proceeding. 

Please respond accordingly and should you have any questions in the 
interim, please call 656-7802. 
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cc: James Scarbrough USEPA i// 
John Taylor 
Alan C. Summer 

File:Bio-Lab #4 (R) 

Howard L. Barefoot 
Unit Coordinator 
Industrial & Hazardous Waste 
Management Program 
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